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Councillor Peter Milczyn 

 

 
We, the Members of Toronto City Council wish to extend our sincerest condolences to all 

families who have lost loved ones in the loss of Malaysia Airlines Flight MH370. 

 

The extended time required to locate flight MH370 has added to the deep loss that is being 

experienced by so many family members. 

 

Our thoughts and prayers remain with all of those who have lost loved ones in this tragedy. 
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